
Minutes for CEPP meeting of October 28, 2009

In attendance: Erica Bastress-Dukehart (Chair), Rochelle Calhoun, Terry Diggory, Mimi Hellman, Susan Kress, Rik Scarce, Claire Solomon ‘10

I. The minutes of the October 21 meeting were approved with changes.

II. Update on the on-line courses survey: Ann Henderson approved the definition of “hybrid” courses used in the survey draft, and after consulting with Committee members last week, Erica passed along the instrument to IT for posting and beta testing, which should begin this week.

III. Grade appeal policy: The Committee will continue its discussion of the policy and, when appropriate, will meet with the chairs of CAS and CAFR.

IV. Erica distributed copies of the Science Vision Plan, and the Committee will discuss the document in the future.

V. Student Learning Goals document: Erica shared the Assessment Steering Committee’s latest version of the document, and CEPP members suggested additional changes.  Erica will join CEPP’s representatives to the ASC, Mimi and Claire, at ASC’s meeting next Tuesday to discuss the document.  From there, the plan is for CEPP to discuss the document next week and then to present it to the faculty during a committee of the whole meeting at the November 6 faculty meeting.  Depending on how the committee of the whole discussion goes, CEPP and ASC may present a motion affirming the faculty’s support for the document.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:35 a.m.

Respectfully submitted by Rik Scarce

